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Resolution of Recognition

#HCSMakeItCount Award
WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in work ethic and the ability of students, staff and community members dedicating themselves totally to education of our next generation of leaders, and;

WHEREAS, the district’s theme for the 2016-17 school year is #HCSMakeItCount and the Hardin County Board of Education believes in these characteristics so greatly that it will recognize a HCS student & staff member and a member of the Hardin County community at its regularly scheduled meeting each month during the school year with the #HCSMakeItCount Award;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, in a regular meeting on December 15, 2016, does hereby recognize the following for earning the #HCSMakeItCount Award for December 2016:

· Taylor Brock is a North Middle School student.  Administrators at NMS say that Taylor is what we want all students. She exemplifies school-wide expectations of being prompt, prepared, polite and productive.   Taylor greets the student body every morning on the school news with a smile and positive attitude.  She carries that over into the hallways, classroom, cafeteria, and everywhere she goes. Taylor serves as a role model for every student in the building.  North Middle Schools is so proud of her accomplishments as a student-athlete, but more proud of her manners, politeness and respect she shows to staff and students.

Some of Taylor's accomplishments include:

· The A Honor Roll for her entire NMS career

· Duke TIP Scholar

· STLP state qualifier in videography

· A member of the VEX Robotics team 

· A cheerleader

· A volleyball player
· Hardin County Schools bus driver David Pottinger and Central Hardin High School basketball coaches Matt Nickell and Andre Miller recently provided aid to fellow motorists on their way back from a basketball game in Pulaski County.  A person involved in the accident wrote HCS Superintendent Teresa Morgan and shared how Mr. Pottinger, Mr. Nickell and Mr. Miller came to her aid that evening on the Cumberland Parkway.   The letter read in part, “when they came upon the accident they stopped and gave us some supplies from the first aid kit to help treat a young lady until an ambulance arrived.  I know as a veteran educator we often don't hear from people when someone does something good.  I just wanted to thank your staff members for the help. “  

· Cameron Davis is a member of our community who loves children and enjoys celebrating them - especially on their birthdays.  In fact, she loves kids so much, that she has developed a program where she makes "Happy" Birthdays possible for some of our students who she doesn’t even know.  Mrs. Davis, who stays in regular contact with some of our schools’ Family Resource Centers, has purchased and had donated a variety of gifts for children whose families may not be able to provide any type of birthday present at all for them.  Family Resource Coordinators are aware of parents who want to be able to give their children a special birthday surprise and ask them to make suggestions of something the child will like.  Ms. Davis does her best to match the request and then secretly brings the gift to the school.  The Family Resource Center Coordinator then contacts the parent who comes in to pick up and wrap the gift to have it ready for their child on his/her birthday.  Mrs. Davis takes no credit for the gift - only finds joy knowing that the gift assures a child that he/she is loved and hopefully brings a smile to their face and heart.  As a matter of fact, her program is called “Birthday Smiles.”  
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